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Rotarian Participation 
 
During the past 38 years, a group from Estes Park has traveled to Alamosa on work 
missions at LaPuente. At first, these trips were organized by church groups and 
included many Rotarians. The groups range from 25 to 30 people with about 50% 
Rotarian participation. A recent trip, May 30 to June 3, included 25 people. There 
were 10 Rotarians and 5 wives and 10 non-Rotarians. The Rotary members were 
from 4 clubs: Estes Valley Sunrise, Long’s Peak – Estes Park, Estes Park Rotary and 
Greeley Centennial Rotary. The work completed on this trip was to prepare for the 
implementation of the kitchen update. There will be several members, from these 
same clubs, visiting LaPuente in June and July, to assist in installation of the new 
equipment and to oversee the expenditures. There is another work trip planned for 
October 3 through October 7. There will be the same approximate mix of Rotarians, 
likely a few more Rotarians on that trip. Much of the update requires specific 
mechanical knowledge and will be handled by licensed contractors. Our work will 
be clean up and working with the LaPuente staff to be sure everything has been 
installed or received, and is working as planned. 


